
SCHOOL BOARD AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY

December 16, 2024

SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF THE REPURPOSING OF LAMAR 
ELEMENTARY AS OUTLINED WITHIN THE GC2035 COMMITTEE REPORT

            RECOMMENDED ACTION:     Approve the repurpose of Lamar Elementary.  

RATIONALE: The district administration recommends repurposing Lamar Elementary School to 
accommodate the needs of Peter E. Hyland Alternative School and expand the 
district’s day care services. 

This recommendation is part of a broader effort to optimize district resources in    
response to shifting enrollment patterns and aligns with the district’s strategic plan 
goals of financial stewardship and operational excellence.

Lower enrollment on the south side of the district has created an opportunity to 
                                                consolidate facilities, ensuring resources are utilized effectively and equitably. 
                                                Repurposing Lamar Elementary will allow for the expansion of critical programs 
                                                while addressing the district's strategic priorities.

BUDGET PROVISIONS/ACTION REQUIRED:        2024-2025 Budget

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:      Dr. Randal O’Brien
                                                       Ms. Kendall David
                                                       Ms. Brenda Garcia

      


